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Welcome Back Letter

Year 3 Spring 2 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
We hope you enjoyed the half-term break. 
We have many fond memories of our learning during Spring 1.  The children wowed us with their enthusiasm and engagement in our history lessons, adding to their previous Stone Age Prehistoric knowledge through their studies of the Bronze and Iron Age. At the end of the prehistoric unit, the children engaged in a lively debate about which age they would prefer to live in.  The majority chose the Bronze Age, showcasing a very in-depth understanding of the age through their explanations and reasoning. During our Rocks and Soils topic, the children loved discovering what lies beneath our feet, from making sedimentary sandwiches to finding out how rocks are different and how they are used. 
As we leave one thrilling half term behind, we are very much looking forward to the new term ahead and have many exciting activities planned. 
This half term in Year 3: Mountains, Volcanoes and Earthquakes!
	English
	Pebble in my pocket The journey of a pebble

The Delivery – a short silent film 

The Tin Forest 

	Whole Class Guided Reading
	Using their VIPERS comprehension skills exploring the following:

Escape from Pompeii

A Day in Pompeii (short video)
Volcanoes 

	Maths
	Statistics

Length and perimeter

Fractions

	PE
	Handball
Dance – learning a routine to the Ghostbusters theme tune

	Spanish
	Do you have a pet? 

	DT
	Children will use their sewing skills to make a drawstring bag 

	RE
	Easter

Amazing Rollercoaster Rides

	Geography
	Mountains, volcanoes and earthquakes.  Why isn’t the Earth flat?

	   PSHE
	Children learn about how to keep their minds and bodies healthy through the unit, Healthy Me.

	ICT
	Using iCompute, children will learn to explore databases to find information out and add records.


PE will continue to happen on a Wednesday afternoon with Mr Haxby and with the class teacher on Friday.  We will continue to send homework and spellings home on Thursdays. All homework books are expected to be returned to school by the following Wednesday and we thank you for your continued support with this.                                                          
 Best wishes,             Year 3 Team
